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[Date]

Dear [Student Name],



We received your application for the Health-Careers Exploration Summer Institute (HESI). Thank you for your interest!


Because we received a large number of applications from students that match our most preferred criteria, we regret to inform you that we will not be contacting you for an interview this year. We wish we could accept every student that applied for our program, because we know how important these experiences are for all career-seeking young people.

Healthcare is a growing industry, and healthcare professionals will always be in great demand. We invite you to consider volunteering in one of the local health care facilities.

Thank you for considering our opportunity. We wish you the best of success in your future education and career paths.

Sincerely,
Questions may be directed to: 

Ellese Mello, HWI Pathway Coordinator
(530) 521-2472 or emello@husdschools.org
Trudy Old, HWI DSN Far North
(530) 879-9049 or oldtr@butte.edu

